
Date: 30.01.2020 

 

Dear Sir,  

 

Your Chamber will be organizing the Budget Viewing Session on Big Screen on Saturday, 

1 February 2020 from 1030 – 1230 hrs at Dr. Gaur Hari Singhania Conference Hall, 14/77, 

Civil Lines, Kanpur. 

 
This will be the re-elected government's first full-year budget presentation.  
The Session will be widely covered by the media. 

 
Your personal presence at this Session will add great value to the discussions & deliberations.  

We request you to kindly block your diary and join us at the Budget Viewing 
Session and give reaction to select Media on Saturday, 1st February from 1030 hrs.   

 
We look forward to your valuable presence. 

With Best Regards 
 
 
Mahendra Nath Modi  
Secretary 
Merchants Chamber of Uttar Pradesh 
14/77, Civil Lines Kanpur 
Mobile 9936337580 
website-https://www.merchantschamberup.com/ 
 

https://www.merchantschamberup.com/

